From:

Sent: Friday, 24 February 2023 11:13 AM

To: Anti Discrimination Law

Subject: WWITCH submission to the Religious Educational Institutions and Anti-Discrimination Laws:

Consultation Paper (2023)

Dear ALRC

Women's Wisdom in the Church (WWITCH) a group of women aiming to raise awareness of Women's wisdom,
experience and skills in the Australian Church and to increase the opportunities for women to demonstrate these in the
Church supports the submission by Catholics for Renewal to this consultation paper. We particularly express our
concern that legislation should not protect the teaching in schools of religious doctrines that could damage the well-
being and self-esteem of LGBTIQA+ students or protect religious teachings that deny basic rights and freedoms.

Yours etc
Dr Eleanor Flynn
WWITCH Media Officer





